
Allen, Meredith 

7/10/2014 9:24:10 AM
Cho, Raymond (Raymond.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Contact for EOC Checklist & EMAP meeting 

Great. I checked with Maria and those dates work for her too.

Thanks!

On Jul 10, 2014, at 9:13 AM, "Cho, Raymond" <Rayroon.d.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Both 8/7 and 7/31 work for me. Please confirm with Maria Solis,

I’ll get back to you on the EOC contacts.

Thanks

Raymond Cho

415,703,2236

ravmond.cho@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith fmailto:MEAe@pqe.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2014 10:34 PM 
To: Cho, Raymond
Subject: RE: Contact for EOC Checklist & EMAP meeting

Raymond

Actually, 8/5 doesn’t work. The other option is 8/7 at 9:30,
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Thanks

Meredith

From: Alien, Meredith
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2014 10:14 PM
To: Raymond Cho
Subject: Contact for EOC Checklist & EMAP meeting

Raymond,

Our EOC Activation/Deactivation checklist had listed Ray Fugere as a contact. 
Should we list you going forward?

Also, if we schedule the EMAP meeting on either 7/31 at 1:30 or 8/5 at 10:30 
would that work for you? I would like to send 2 options to Charlotte and Ken.

I should have information from Angie tomorrow on the meeting with CalOES 
and FEMA, which will hopefully be the week of 7/21.

Thanks,

Meredith

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
http://www.pgi<MfM3gtgtyeproagif/Wfacv/customer/
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